
 
To whom it may concern, it has come to my attention that Pennichuck is proposing a 21% Increase in 
Litchfield. I feel this is very unfair to the residents of Litchfield who were forced to give up their wells 
due to Contamination from Saint Gobain. Rates are already high enough in my opinion. Please consider 
the hardship that this increase will cause on the residents that didn’t ask for this?  
 
Sincerely, 
Ryan Chamberland  

 


